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Friday 4th February 2022 
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022    ‘You are a Reader’ 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We will be celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 
2022 and as a school we are planning a variety of exciting activities to promote and 
encourage children to see themselves as a reader. 
 
We are asking the children to come into school dressed as their favourite book character, 
and sharing the books that they enjoy reading or having read to them. Please note football 

kits are not permitted on this day.  
 
We will also be having our ever popular ‘Teacher Read’ where members of staff will be 
reading their favourite books and children can choose which classroom/teacher they 
wish to visit and which books they wish to hear. Individual Key Stages will be planning 
their own activities for the day, but all will involve the children seeing themselves as 
readers and enjoying books.  

 
Each child will be given a £1.00 World Book Day token they can use to either purchase a 
specific World Book Day book or to put towards the cost of another book. These vouchers 
will be given to children on 17th February so they can spend them at half term, and are 
valid until 27th March.  See the list of £1.00 books available at the end of this letter.  
 

World Book Day will be a fun-filled and productive day for the children celebrating the pleasure that is 
found in reading and promoting reading for all!  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please continue to encourage your child and promote the value 
of reading for pleasure - reading is so important for ALL children both at home and at school.  
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day! 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mrs D Gilpin  
English Leader    
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